
Draft Minutes of the 9 August 2024 Electoral Board Meeting   

 

This meeting was called to order in the General Registrar’s Office at 10:12 AM August 9, 2024, by the 

Chair of the Electoral Board, Scott Newman. Present were Roman Bakke, Vice Chair of the Electoral 

Board, and Dan Graff, Secretary.  

We approved as amended the minutes for the 12 July 2024 Electoral Board meeting. 

We approved the appointment of three officers of election. 

We reviewed Precinct Chief evaluation forms for the June Primary. 

We discussed Precinct Leadership assignments and training for the General Election. 

We discussed the 5th Congressional District Recount Process and lessons learned. 

We reviewed lessons learned from Virginia Electoral Board Association Training. 

We reviewed the ADA Compliance of our polling places. 

The status of Polling Place MOUs is unchanged, we will contact the Country Attorney for an update. 

Scott Newman motioned to adjourn, Roman Bakke seconded the motion, all voted Aye. The meeting was 

adjourned at 11:37 AM. 

Dan Graff 

Secretary of the Electoral Board 

 

 

 


